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THIS WEEK
Ladybirds in school have been learning the 

story of ‘The Magic Porridge Pot’ which coincides 
with our learning about Robert Burns, the famous 

Scottish poet, and making porridge using our 
maths capacity skills. We have had a big focus on 

writing by trying alphabet letter formation, 
shopping lists and speech bubble captions. For 
P.E. we continued ball skills with bouncing and 
catching, and for PSCHE we are talking about 

being a better and positive person. 

Next week 
We will be continuing to apply our phase 3 sounds 
in reading and writing. In maths we are getting to 

grips with all things regarding 6, 7 and 8. We 
shall continue ball games in p.e., and we will learn 

how to achieve our goals in PSCHE.

mrswhite@stepgates.surrey.sch.uk

Optional activity of the week:

Try writing a shopping list or help to 
read the items on the shopping list, 
and help when you go shopping. List 

below. It’s a life skill!

Literacy + Maths learning
Please practice:

Phonics: phase 3 sounds:
air and double consonants:

tt pp rr dd bb etc
Tricky/high frequency words:

is it in at and the, to, no, go, I he she we me be

Caterpillar letters and words –
Continue to read these at home. 

Remember: we test the children reading 
these in any order.

Reading: Minimum reading 4 times per week
Online support Oxford Owl books (free)

www.teachyourmonstertoread.com

Our story this week: 
The Magic Porridge Pot

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5gle
DVbPFww
Maths:

Measuring activity: Try cooking porridge 
with added flavours at home.

Latest news
Dates for your diary:

Mon 12th to Fri 16th Feb – Half Term

Tues 5th March – Parent-Teacher Consultation 
Evening

Thurs 7th March – World Book Day (no costume 
required as children will designing their own T-shirt in 
school.)

Thurs 28th March – Last day of Spring term –
Children finish at 1pm

PLEASE OF THE WEEK

Sadly, we have an increasing 
number of children who are 

using inappropriate language as 
part of their everyday 

vocabulary. We encourage 
positive and polite words in 

class, and the expectation is 
that children are not exposed to 

rude words at home.

Thank you
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